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We want to thank Heavenly Parents and True Parents for leading us up to this day! We just had the 
Opening of the Peace Embassy in Vilnius, Lithuania! We purchased the premises with the help of Heaven 
at the beginning of summer and have been renovating and preparing it for this joyful day to welcome 
everybody: the former missionaries, the present leaders, and members uniting all together! 
 
We were fortunate to welcome East European Regional President Mr. [Jack] Corley, UPF EUME Co-
Chair Mr. Jacques Marion, and the first missionary to Lithuania (1991-1993), Mr. Christopher Le Bas, 
from the United Kingdom. They each gave a meaningful message to our community. We received video 
greetings from EUME Chair Dr Michael Balcomb, Mr. Yves Champollion (missionary 1993-1996), Mr. 
Gunnard Johnston (National Messiah 1996-2011), and Mr. Akira Nakamura (missionary 2014-2018). 
 
Leaders of neighboring Baltic states Latvia, Janis and Kermena Vjaters, and Estonia, Avo and Olga 
Martinson, came too. We filled the Embassy with joy, prayer, and children's songs, which touched the 
hearts of all guests, including religious scholar Dr Milda Ališauskienė. 
 
We want to offer all this victory and joy to Heavenly and True Parents and express our resolve to use this 
Peace Embassy to spread good news and education. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Aram and Roma Karagezian 
President, FFWPU Lithuania 
 
 
 


